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Thomas & Thomas
[l Vionmouth Street
London

WC2H 9EP

Our Ref: GA/196

Dear Sirs,

Coppa Club, 4 St Pauls Churchyard, London, EC4M 8AY
Variation — Hours and Conditions

| am directed by the Commissioner to acknowledge your correspondence
received online to police on 21%' April 2016 and to inform you that Police have
a concern that in its current form could undermine the Crime Prevention
Objective.

If the application were amended with the following condition proposed, we
would be in a position whereby those concerns would be nullified:

No promoted events will be held at the premises. A promoted event is an
event involving music and/or dancing where the musical entertainment
is provided at any time by a disc jockey or disc jockeys one or some of
whom are not employees of the licensee (premises license holder)
and/or the event is (independent of the licensee) promoted to the
general public.

If you are in agreement please amend the application by e-mailing the officers
of the Corporation at licensing@cityoflondon.gov.uk and copy to me. Thank
you for your kind consideration.

Yours faithfully,

John Hall.
Licensing Officer

Cc: Principal Licensing Officer, City of London, PO Box 270, Guildhall, London, EC2P 2EJ.

Police Licensing Team, Walbrook Wharf, 78-83 Upper Thames Street, London, EC4R 3TD



Breese, Robert

From: Amy Catiin |

Sent: 11 May 2016 10:31

To: Hall John

Cc: M&CP - Licensing; Douglas Simon; Holmes Paul; Thomas O'Maoileoin
Subject: RE: Coppa Club, 4 St Pauls Churchyard (NOT PROTECTIVELY MARKED)
Dear John,

Further to your email below, | can confirm that we are happy to agree to your condition in relation to promoted
events.

Kind regards,

Amy

Amy Catlin
Licensing Assistant

Thomas & Thomas Partners LLP

From: Hall John [mailto
Sent: 09 May 2016 11:12
To: Amy Catlin

Subject: Coppa Club, 4 St Pauls Churchyar (NOT PROTECTIVELY MARKED)
Importance: High

Classification: NOT PROTECTIVELY MARKED

Dear Amy,

Please find attached letter. We have a concern with the extension to hours particularly in that sensitive
(geographical) area so have proposed a condition. It is well known to Alan and should not cause a concern to the
client. Many thanks and.....

Kind Regards

IICal

John Hall
Licensing Officer






